
 

LEAVES-ONLY 
RECYCLING 

EVENT 
RIVENES PARK 

NOVEMBER 10 & DECEMBER 1 

8:00 A.M. TO 2:00 P.M. 

COMPLIMENTS OF REPUBLIC SERVICE 

LEAVES ONLY! Please do not 
drop off other yard debris 
material and waste items. 

EVENT IS FOR TWO DAYS 
ONLY! Please do not drop off 
leaves on any other day/time.  

PROTECT OUR WATERWAYS 

AND LOCAL STREETS! There 

are two big reasons NOT to 

sweep those falling leaves into the 

street. First, the leaves can clog up 

the storm system and potentially 

cause local flooding during rain 

storms. Second, these same rain 

storms can carry the leaves into 

our local public water bodies. 

Although leaves are natural, 

decomposing leaves that wash 

into storm drains end up over-

fertilizing the water bodies and 

create a habitat for harmful 

aquatic plants and algae to thrive 

in. This wreaks havoc with the 

natural eco-balance of our 

waterways. If you miss this event, 

we encourage you to take 

advantage of Republic Services 

regular yard debris service. They 

provide a large container, pick it 

up every other week, all year long.  

Or—consider using the leaves to 

make some great compost for 

your use around your yard! 

 

QUESTIONS? 

CALL PUBLIC WORKS 

503-982-9429 
www.cityofhubbard.org/publicworks 

 
 

 




